
Name: Sheldon Larky

I am in favor of an $80 a year increase. Although the past two years have been challenging, what is more
challenging is that State Bar membership dues haven't been increased in nearly two decades. The State Bar
provides vital services to its 44,000 members. Less than a $2 a week increase is minimal in comparison to what
needs to be in place for years to come.


